
Health Equity Relies on Robust Pharmacy Networks

HOUSE BILL 4010

One Community Health, a Federally Qualified Health Center
in Hood River, and The Dalles recently heard from their
patients about what PhRMA’s contract pharmacy restrictions
have meant to them. 

Teri shares her story - Video

Brian shares his experience - Video

House Bill 4010 Section 3 provides needed protections for 340B pharmacy programs and
ensures community pharmacies can continue to meet the needs of their patients. Ensuring
access to pharmacy services is a vital aspect of providing equitable, high-quality care at
community health centers. 

Safety net providers and their community pharmacy partners serve a
diverse population and geography. Health centers rely on these
partnerships to ensure equitable access to lifesaving medications. HB
4010 Section 3 would provide safety net providers and their pharmacy
partners with the necessary protections to ensure patients can access
the medications the need. 

Contact: Marty Carty, Government Affairs Director
mcarty@orpca.org

https://youtu.be/njkeAc9hv0s?si=SUX95R1hk73kgS2t
https://youtu.be/UttjowrdKFQ?si=H9_O2lmVeG2S-y6Z

